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A DELEGATION OF MEMBER OF YOUTH PARLIAMENTARIAN TODAY VISITED ELECTION COMMISSION OF PAKISTAN, 

ISLAMABAD. 

 Islamabad the 21st July, 2016: - A delegation of Member of Youth Parliamentarian today visited 
Election Commission of Pakistan, Islamabad. 
  
          Talking to the delegation the Hon’ble Chief Election Commissioner Sardar Muhammad Raza said 
that such interactions are very helpful in reforming system through dialogues and suggestions. I hope 
that such interactions would continue in future and we will work together for better system. 
  
          The Hon’ble Chief Election Commissioner further said that he is very happy to see that our youth 
is involved in such a serious task which is very encouraging. 
  
          He said that we all heard about wisdom of legislature. The process of objective legislations is the 
spirit of wisdom of legislature. A decision which is takes objectively could not be wrong, he said. 
  
          The Secretary, Election Commission of Pakistan, Babar Yaqoob Fateh Muhammad and other 
senior officers of ECP were also present on the occasion. 
  
          The session was followed by intensive questions answer session 
 


